
Cascade Chamber Meeting Agenda 
11/27/18 

Remington’s @ 12:00 noon 
24 people in attendance 

 
 
Discussion - Sharon Bixler has resigned her position as Chamber President – Bobbie read a letter from 
Sharon.  In addition we need to discuss new office space, furnishings, phone, etc. 
                   
Treasurer Report - Financial status of Chamber is Great 
                    
Idaho Dog Sled Race  - Kelly with Arrowhead will be working on volunteer plan and Jenni will be handing 
food for the Cascade stops. 
                      
Membership Dues Increase? – It is advisable to raise dues, a suggested average of $35.00/year.  A part 
time person would be hired for 5 hrs. a week at $17/hr.  More on this at meeting – Discussion was had 
that the new leadership take on this task during 2019.  They will come to the table with a proposal to be 
voted on which will describe proposed increase and why we need it. 
 
Volunteer to take over the Idaho Tourist Grant, application and reporting functions.  Work with Bobbie 
for a year to learn. – Bobbie is asking that someone step up to train on how to prepare and present this 
grant.  Potential may be for the person that we bring on staff. 
 
Election of officers for upcoming year, a ballot will be at meeting.   Please consider being a member of 
the officer group.  We have lots of history from past officers to help new officers. 
 
Jeff ?  - New superintendent for Cascade schools introduced himself and gave update on what was 
happening at the school 
 
Tom Rinehard introduced himself as the new CEO @ Cascade Medical Center. 
 
Membership is great, Thanks to all 
 
Looking forward to seeing all of you, 
 
Scotty Davenport, Treasurer 
Belinda Provancher, Vice President 
 


